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Dear HKICS,  
I agree with this proposal.Because the company secretary is a professional role in corporate governance. At the same 
time, according to the principle of equal rights and responsibilities, it is suggested that the Hong Kong Stock Exchange 
give more rights to the company secretary.  
Sorry to reply the email late.  
 
Zhang Xiaoqi   
9,Oct 2020 




